
From: Jane Hennell [mailto:Jane.Hennell@canalrivertrust.org.uk]  
Sent: 20 March 2017 09:43 
To: Minerals and Waste Plan Consultation - E&E 
 
Subject: Proposed Main Modifications to Oxfordshire Minerals and Waste Local 
Plan: Part 1 – Core Strategy and Sustainability Appraisal Report Update, February 
2017 
 
Dear sirs 
 
Thank you for your consultation on the Proposed Main Modifications to Oxfordshire 
Minerals and Waste Local Plan: Part 1 – Core Strategy and Sustainability Appraisal 
Report Update, February 2017. 
 
The Canal & River Trust have considered the content of the document and have no 
comments to make in this case.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Jane Hennell MRTPI 
Area Planner South 
 
The Canal & River Trust 
The Dock Office 
Commercial Road 
Gloucester 
GL1 2EB 
 
Tel. 07747 897793 
 


